Pohaku Park Hub
Kanamu Balinbin
Maui, Hawaii

May 30, 2025

RE: Support and Collaboration
with Malamalama Farm and Center/Malamalama Sustainability Center

To Whom It May Concern:

This letter is to confirm that we are in support of Malamalama’s programs and projects including
the ones involving our fire-affected population. We understand their work involves economic
development through entrepreneurship training, food security, community development,
building/rebuilding community including disaster preparedness and recovery, transitional
housing, housing solutions, and training in all those areas.

We also understand their commitment to working towards a sustainable Maui and we support
their efforts in all those endeavors.

We will collaborate by providing support as needed to reach fire survivors, as well to collaborate
on upcoming projects.

Please feel free to contact me with any questions.

Yorasi_Belont.

Kanamu Balinbin
Pohaku Park Hub
nalugrindz@gmail.com




